
 

 

 

Subaru Provides Aid to Disaster Areas Impacted by Sichuan Earthquake 

 

 

Tokyo, April 23, 2013 - Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd. (FHI), the maker of Subaru automobiles, would like to 

express its deepest sympathy to the victims of the recent earthquake struck in the Sichuan province of China. 

 

Subaru of China, Ltd. (SOC), a subsidiary of FHI, announced that it will provide relief supplies which are  

equivalent to approximately 1,500,000RMB toward the relief and recovery effort on April 21. 

SOC are cooperating with the local government to donate five Subaru Forester sport utility vehicles, some  

electrical generators, medicines and drinking water to the disaster areas as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

### 


